

## ERIE COUNTY COMPTROLLER

## Hon. Stefan I. Mychajliw

July 9, 2020

The Honorable
Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor
Buffalo, NY 14202

Dear Honorable Members,

The Office of the New York State Comptroller notified our office that the second sales tax check for the revenue month of May, 2020 has been received. Data shows Erie County sales tax revenue is down almost 16% for the sales tax quarter, a \$32.1 million drop.

Please be advised that the County Share sales tax revenue totaled \$172,057,982.14 for sales tax quarter ending May 2020 compared to \$204,175,772.56 for sales tax quarter ending May 2019. The month of May, 2020 was down 5%.

The Office of Erie County Comptroller will continue to monitor this revenue source closely and report data immediately to your honorable body.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the Comptroller's Office.

Sincerely,

Gregory G. Gach Deputy Comptroller

Erie County Comptroller's Office